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	Week Beginning
	17th July 2017

	Headcounts & Larkin Tour counts
	https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Gc3B91pmU3u8jCmyk8KScT2jwH1my3OWZVTFlrmlSZw/edit?usp=sharing
	Any noticeable attendance drops?
	983 visitors down by 223 from last week

	No. of Larkin Letters to date
	100
	Available for download at --->
	https://universityofhull.box.com/s/jrn3dj2a8o1ng4bfjdzxj9sw2sani84o


	Feedback from COC Volunteers and Visitors






	Fabulous staff! Exhibition brilliant. Parking an issue on open day. All visitors I spoke to loved the exhibition and had visited many of the other COC events. Reply N

	
		There are 2 copies of the Wind in the Willows on display and the visitor was interested in knowing why/when each was illustrated by a different artist. Reply Y Fran Whitehead - fw1304@hotmail.co.uk
	
	Fran Whitehead - fw1304@hotmail.co.uk




	
	Similar comments from visitors about reading being too low on the bottom shelf within the exhibition space - could this be moved up slightly?

	
	Parking and signposting was not good, spent half an hour driving around and nearly gave up. Should have more visible signage please

	
	Could we maybe sell the cd of the music playing in the exhibition
Reply Y gill.m.francis@gmail.com

	
	Did Larkin play cricket?

	
	Would be good to see the songs that Larkin chose on desert island discs. Felt pointles to see that he was on air without seeing the choices!Reply Y rozejackson@hotmail.com

	Letters Received
	See attached


	Technical issues/ Security issues
	Reported on Friday 21st July to Tim Skelly that one of the spotlight on isle 016. – 025. Is not working.
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